
 

Page 1 
 

 
 
 
 

For Immediate Release  August 27, 2018 
 

MCTXSheriff Deputies Investigating Theft of Trailer from Kingwood Business  

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s help in identifying the persons in the 
attached video.   

On August 22, 2018, at about 12:50 pm, Deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office were 
dispatched to 4-Star Roofing located at 1962 Northpark Drive, Kingwood, TX in reference to a theft of a 
trailer.  Upon arrival, Deputies met with the business owner who advised that when he arrived at the address 
he noticed that his black in color flatbed trailer was missing from the lot.  Upon reviewing security footage, 
Deputies observed at about 6:10 am, two white males were observed cutting the front gate lock.  The 
suspects then drove in a grey single cab Chevrolet truck inside, hooked up to the trailer and drove away.  The 
trailer was loaded with roofing materials and equipment. 

If you recognize these individuals or know anything about this crime please contact the Montgomery 
County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and refer to case# 
18A239145. 
 
Video if Incident can be found- https://youtu.be/x4A8g1v0BxM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Information Source: 
Lieutenant Scott Spencer 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Executive Division 
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